Please find attach the German-French proposal (De, Fr) on a Council Prime Minster and an EU minister of foreign affairs as well as a strengthened president of the Commission.

Moreover, attached is Jens-Peter Bondes MEP (Euro sceptic/Euro realist) and Jo Leinens MEP (Euro Federalist) first reactions to the proposal.

At the European Parliament delegation meeting Tuesday 14th it was informed that the first outlines of the Constitutional articles will be given to the Convention in February (article 8 - 22). The Constitutional text will be split in 4 parts, thus one part will be finalised each month and disused in the Convention allowing that the whole draft Constitution will be written by May.

Yours truly,

Kristine Kühn Hove

Democracy-Forum secretariat
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